
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 March 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I write with regards to the Year 9 Parents Evening which was on Thursday 24th February.  
  
This is the second year we have made significant changes to Parents Evening protocols. We 
did our best to accommodate the feedback we received from last year’s event in the 
planning of this year’s Year 9 Parents Evening. 
  
We would therefore kindly ask for your feedback via this Google Form 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr G Lavington 
Head of Year 9 
 

 

 
 
Mr J Davey 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSez9FqzfCurlseVzklrMB0ohJnNY_ZnvH8_NsPkkMIpe77Nkg/viewform?usp=sf_link

